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ASX Announcement (ASX: TSC)      9 October 2020 

JMEI - 2019/2020 Entitlement Statements 

 

Twenty Seven Co Limited (ASX: TSC) (“TSC” or “Company”) is pleased to advise that, following 

the lodgement of the Company’s income tax return for the year ending 30 June 2020, it will be issuing 

a total of $345,000 JMEI credits to those shareholders who received new TSC shares during the 

period 1 July 2019 and 30 June 2020 (Eligible Shareholders). 

JMEI - 2019/20 Entitlement Statements will be despatched by Computershare to Eligible 

Shareholders by the end of October 2020.  The JMEI statement is an advice only, and there is no 

payment. The JMEI credits will be applied by the ATO to income tax assessed for the financial year 

ended 30 June 2020.   

Further information about the JMEI credit scheme can be found at the ATO website: 

https://www.ato.gov.au/Business/Junior-Minerals-Exploration-Incentive/What-to-do-if-you-receive-

exploration-credits/. 

 

 

The Board of Twenty Seven Co. Limited authorised this announcement to be given to the ASX 

For further information please contact: 

Damien Connor  

Company Secretary  

Twenty Seven Co. Limited  

Tel: (08) 8274 2127 

dconnor@twentysevenco.com.au  

www.twentysevenco.com.au  
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